
I am writing to support this because it is common sense.  There is absolutely no legitimate reason for a non law enforcement person 
to enter one of these building with a firearm.  The only reason would be to kill or threaten to kill.  There is ample data to show that 
owning a gun increases the likelihood you will be the victim of gun death and the idea of protection is misguided even in your own 
home.  This idea of protection by carrying a gun is even more ludicrous.  We are not living in the wild west nor do any of want this to 
be the wild west.  This bill makes sense and lawmakers should have no problem passing this.


